
 

“Today was great, thank you all, it 

was really nice to mix with other 

departments and I felt we had 

great kids and everything was   

really well organised.                            

I'm now really looking forward to 

my next day in!” 

“I just wanted to thank you sincerely for the card for my birthday.  

That you find the moments in an unprecedented time for the 

world, let alone education, speaks volumes for the 

care that you show for the staff and the College as 

a whole.  When I first came onto the team I   

wasn't sure whether this would be a long term 

fit for me but over the past year I have really          

integrated with the school, with my tutor 

group and gymnastics and now I really,  

really love it here.  That's a testament to 

the culture that you set out for us all. 

Thank you again.” 

“Just a very quick email to say how nice it has                   

been to be back in college this week.  Hannah, with               

the support of ML and pastoral staff, has done everything 

she can to ensure that we have felt safe and supported, 

allowing us to fully focus on our lessons. 

Thank you for everything you, SLT and all the unseen       

administration and support staff have been doing to         

support us in getting back into College to have the         

face  to face days. 

I have felt supported, safe and valued this week and that is 

down to the ICC team doing what it does best - going 

above and beyond.” 

“It’s been an 

amazing first week 

back, I loved teaching our 

A level Geographers and 

seeing staff and students 

again.”   

“We had a really successful day for the 

first Year 10 Friday support session last 

week.  Thank you to the teachers who 

called home to praise students who 

attended.  Parents unanimously 

thanked us for our support.  One     

parent also commented that it was 

amazing that their son made a new 

friend on the day too!” 

 

“Just wanted to say thanks to yourself 

and the team at Ivybridge for all the 

work and care you are all putting into 

the transition period.  We all know that 

we will be walking in a different pair of 

shoes come September, and pray 

that they will fit well and be             

comfortable. 

So thanks and stay safe.” 


